
 
 

News from Bakers Under Forty [BU40]  
- Drinks Reception at Bakers Hall on 19 October –  

Free 
  
Dear friends 
  
Bakers Under 40 are delighted to announce an informal drinks reception at Bakers’ Hall 
on Tuesday 19 October 2021. 
  
It’s a chance to meet with other members and prospective members of the Bakers Under 40 
– and to hear from the committee about our plans for the coming year. The event is open to 
all members and prospective members below the age of 40 – please feel welcome to pass 
details of this on to friends who you think would be interested learning about the Bakers 
Company. 
  
Bakers Under 40 is specifically aimed at its younger freemen and liverymen.  We hope that 
the BU40 will widen the opportunities for its members to meet and socialise at additional 
events and entertainments which are separate from the main Livery Company. 
  
I do hope you can join us. 
  
Date: 19 October 2021 
Venue: Bakers’ Hall 
Event: Drinks from 6:30pm 
Cost: Free 
  
To help us plan numbers it would be helpful if you RSVP 
to: bakersunderforty@bakers.co.uk 
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